

Vol. 24, Number 10---October 2021

OCALA BOAT CLUB

P.O. Box 777, Ocala, FL 34478 (a not for profit organization)

Regular meeting 3rd Monday of each month 6:00 p.m. — Clubhouse, Ray Wayside Park (Boat Basin at the Bridge, E. Hwy 40) 5 miles from Silver Springs State Park

OFFICERS – YEAR 2021

Commodore	Molly Lemon	(438-3345)
Vice Commodore	N/A	
Cruise Master	Louise Jensen	(624-3941)
Secretary	Flo Hoffman	(687-1011)
Purser	Molly Lemon	(438-3345)
Past Commodore	Mike Groves	(895-4193)

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

The Executive Board comprises the above listed officers, plus the following Directors.

Allan Jensen	(624-3941)	Joy Ennis	(426-1584)
Gary Shartzer	(362-1506)	Joann Holmes	(680-0021)
Louise Jensen	(624-3941)		

Editor: Louise Jensen (624-3941) E-Mail: <u>ljtrouble500@gmail.com</u>



For any Land or Water Cruise: You can sign up at the membership meetings or contact the Cruise Capt. listed on the cruise, or on our ebsite ocalaboatclub.org click on activities, click on calendar, click on date. RSVP in upper right hand corner. To go to members page sign in with password OBC2018

Monday October 4 Board Meeting at clubhouse 6:30

P.S. THERE WILL BE A MEMBERSHIP MEETING ON OCT. 18 AT 6:00. this is a correction from the Sept. Helmsman.

We are doing a water cruise to Mt. Dora and lunch at O'Keefe's restaurant in Nov., other topics we will talk about will be Thanksgiving at the club, and voting in Nov. for Commodor, Vice Commodor, and board of directors. If you would like to volunteer for any of these position please let us know, one of the benefits of volunteering for these positions are that the club fees are waived. You can sign up for OBC cruises at the meeting. More info on all these topics will be discussed at the meeting. Your input is welcomed.

October 22,23,24 Friday, Saturday, Sunday Ormond Beach Trip

Monday November 1 Board Meeting 6:30



Sunshine Wishes for Members

Please keep the following members in your thoughts and prayers

Health Issues



Charlie Parkinson Gary Shartzer Joann Holmes

PICS FROM OBC SILVER RIVER CRUISE









It was a gorgeous and relaxing day on the the silver river. It was so good to finally get out after staying home from Covid and all the rainy days we have had. We had a delicious lunch at Terry's Restaurant and can't wait for our next boat club adventure.